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August 16, 1989 

Mr. Lou Sullivan 
 Haight Street/#  

San Francisco, California 94117 

Dear Lou, 

It was a delight to meet in person, at last. Moreover, it 
was a real pleasure to have you join Joseph and me in our 
home. You were our first guest and it was great that it 
could be you. 

Perhaps you will remember I wanted to have one copy of your 
excellent booklet for Female-to-male folks. Please find a 
check and request enclosed. I look forward to receiving it 
as we have thre or four new applicants to the program who 
will find this information extremely useful. 

August must be the month for TS folks. I have had several 
applications to the Program this month and there appears to 
be no let up. We currently have about sixty people affiliated 
in a variety of stages in their transitional programs. No 
doubt it will be necessary to add staff if this situation con­
tinues. 

Take care of your health and do keep in touch with us. Do 

feel free to visit again if you are feeling well enough to 

do so. It would be nice if we could vacati�n in your town, 

but school is going to be a real drain on time and resources 

for both of us starting in September. 

Bye for now. 

"It is our right as human beings to experience emotional and sexual health." 
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